
 

 

 

   

Congratulations to Aryella and Isobel 
 

 

  18th November 2022                               Term: Autumn 2   Week: Three 

Reception Class Newsletter 
 

Dates ahead: 
 
22nd November – ‘Tales from Acorn Wood’ theatre 
Trip 
14th December – Reception and Key Stage One 
Nativity  
8th December – Christmas jumper Day 
 
19th December – EYFS Christmas party Day 
 
 
Further details on the above will be sent out soon or 
have already been sent out. 

  

In RWI this week we have been recapping all previously taught sounds. Continual practice helps to close any 
gaps so if you can help by practising at home using the little green speed sounds books that will be fantastic.  

 

  

Have a wonderful weekend, Mrs Rogers, Miss Morrey, Mrs Thompson and Mrs Bebbington 

Mystery Reader 

This week we were lucky enough to have not one but two mystery readers. Thanks to Lottie’s Dad and 
Merida’s Mum who kindly came in to read to us. Thanks also to Max’s Mum who was our second mystery 
reader of last week.  

Following on from our bonfire last week, we have kept the stick theme going through reading the story, ‘Not 
a Stick’. The children really enjoyed collecting special sticks of their own and imaging what they could be 
used for. We had horses, broomsticks, toothbrushes, paintbrushes and moustaches to name but a few! We 
then captured our ideas on paper and through photographs for a class book. The children look fantastic 
today in their spotty accessories! 

Reception Family Lunch 

Thank you so much to everyone who came along to our family lunch on Wednesday. Thanks to Mrs Preen 
and her team for all those tasty ‘all day breakfasts!’ Thank you also for leaving the hall so promptly so that 
the rest of the school could then have their lunch. We were so proud of the way the children looked after 
you and showed you what to do. Well done if you were awarded a sticker too! 


